From: Joseph N Blubaugh

To: Molly Kapeluck
Subject: North Canton resident interested in learning how to become a Tree City USA
Date: Thursday, August 22, 2019 8:56:06 AM

Dear Green City Council,

I am a citizen of North Canton, and am interested in working with the North Canton City
Council to achieve what Green as recently achieved in becoming a Tree City USA. | think it
is great that Green as taken this initiative, and | congratulate you for accomplishing it.

I have been discussing this with my City Council member, Dominic Fonte, for a couple years,
and now that Green as successfully passed a Tree Ordinance, we think it would helpful for us
to meet one of you, perhaps whichever Green Council member sponsored your Tree
Ordinance, to learn more about how you did it.

Would one of you be available to meet with us?

My phone number is 202 677 0610.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you,
Joseph Blubaugh

Joseph N Blubaugh
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